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Comments for Public Posting: 1 strongly support this motion and any efforts to bring any
additional resources to respond to fireworks calls for service.
Glencrest Hills is a highly fire hazardous zone with only a way to
go in and out. The residents of this area always advocate for extra
patrol as it is a very popular area to light fireworks. I am Norma
O. Chavez, president of the Sun Valley Area Neighborhood
Council, speaking on my behalf.



